From: Kevin Westfall

To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: Oppose HB 2835
Date: Saturday, March 16, 2019 7:35:58 PM

Please oppose HB 2835. It will bring unnecessary liability to landowners to have members of the public portaging
and accessing our private property. | have animals located on various properties and were to get hurt by being in my
fields it could have a devastating effect on my operation.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment
Kevin Westfall

Sent from my iPhone
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